


November 2nd, 2021 

Vaughan Mayor and Members of Council, 

I respectfully ask, that Item 9.3 Consideration of The Transportation Taskforce’s Meeting 
Minutes be deferred until November 9th, as was originally communicated from the City Clerk on 
October 8th. 

The Community has been preparing to send letters, and give deputations in one week’s time, 
not today.  To discover after the deadline to submit communications and/or deputation 
requests, that the meeting minutes are on today’s November 2nd agenda, has unfortunately 
curtailed any opportunity to give input.  

I ask - at the October 7th Transportation Taskforce meeting as I understand: 

• How did the motion to support the EA, contrary to a previous Council decision which
supported the Federal Impact Assessment, end up being voted on after the Chair left
the meeting?

It is my hope, that in the interest of good governance, this item will be deferred to allow the 
Public the opportunity to comment on the proposed motion, and/or the motion of support 
for the GTA West EA be withdrawn. 

Thank you for taking the time to read and consider my comments. 

Regards, 
Alexandra Ney 
Ward 1 Resident, Vaughan 


